
 

 

 

 

PRINCIPAL:  LaDonna M. Jones Pratt, M.S.  

Address:  
13302 Hwy. 6 
Santa Fe, TX 77510 
Phone:  (409) 925-9700 
Fax:  (409) 925-9710   

A NOTE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 
 

CAP Parents & Students: 
 

Happy New Year!  We have completed a very 
successful semester and are looking forward 
to another great semester in 2015 as we 
continue the school year. 
 
I would like to thank the CAP parents & 
students for the effort made in daily 
attendance.  We have had a record high in 
attendance at CAP and it is appreciated.  
Student attendance is an important part in 
ensuring successful academics for your 
student. 
 

Our commitment in assisting each student 
academically and behaviorally is important 
and I am dedicated to making sure we 
continue to be successful at CAP. 
 

- LaDonna Pratt 

CAP Dress Code 
 Boys Clean Shaven 

 No Jewelry or Piercings 

 Black/Navy Slacks Required 

 White Collared Shirt, No Large Logos 

 Black, Navy, Brown, White Athletics Shoes (No Colored 
Shoestrings) 

 Black, White or Brown Belt (Optional) 

 Grey Sweatshirt (Optional) 

 No Money Required 

 No Cell Phones or Other Electronic Devices 

CAP STARS 
 

Congratulations and Well Wishes to the following students who have transitioned 
back to their home campuses: 
 

J. Juarez    M. King   T. Wafer 
T. Clark    R. Artmore  V. Rios 
K. Simmons   R. Johnson  J. Ard 
S. Devers   C. Dynes   R. Hughey 
D. Wall    E. Atkins 

 

Reminders 
 

Attendance Is important for students to be successful 
academically.  If your student will be absent please 
contact the Main Office 409-925-9700. 

  

Tutorials Provided to students on Tuesdays & Thursdays 
during school hours. 

  

Materials Everything your student will need to be successful is 
provided for your student at CAP.  Students should 
NOT bring MONEY, ELECTRONIC DEVICES, 
BACKPACKS or any other items. 

  

Dress Code Students should adhere to the CAP dress code on a 
daily basis.  See below for appropriate dress code. 

 

Student Holidays & Early Release 
 

Early Release (11:30 a.m.) Holidays 

April 2 January 19 
June 4 March 16-20 
 April 3 
 May 25 

 

Threats & Safety Concerns 
All DISD campuses promote safety and encourage 
any student who is aware of a threat to report it.  The 
CAP staff consistently monitors students to promote 
a secure environment.  If you have any concerns 
please contact CAP 409-925-9700. 

State Testing Dates 
 
March 2-5 TAKS – Exit Retests 
March 30 (EOC) English I 
March 30, 31 STAAR   
April 1 (EOC) English II 
April 20-22 STAAR 
May 4-8 (EOC) Algebra, Biology, U.S. History 
May 12 STAAR Retest Grade 8, Reading Only 
June 23 STAAR Retest Grade 8, Reading Only 
July 6-10 (EOC & TAKS) Retest 

Thank you to all of our parents, students and amazing staff for a wonderful 2014, we wish you all the best in 2015! 


